
 

ORC - Newsletter (Aug/Sept 2016) 

Winter 2016...I will be pleased to see the end of it !! especially the wet weather we have experienced, fingers crossed we 

have a drier Spring 

SNAPSHOT 

 Wet Weather Procedure 

 Christmas Party - change of date 

 Spring Program 

 Junior Spring Racing Carnival  

 OCCRF 2017 

 Timing Mats  

 EoI for "Casual" Committee Member 

 Committee meeting update  

 
 

Wet Weather Procedure 
Winter saw a wet season than normal, which has been creating some challenges for our weekly runs. 
The safety of members always comes first. If we feel that a track is unsafe we will either cancel and/or change the track (track change applies to 
Sunday's only). 
If a run is cancelled notification will be sent via email, posted on Facebook and updated on the Website as soon as possible, please check these 
forums if you are unsure or ring me (Renai) on 0417 486 645 or Anthony 0408 249 700.  

 



 
 

Timing Mats  
 

Thank you to everyone that has volunteered to take the mats this year, we still need to fill December, and then start on 
next year. 
 
Please see either myself or Anthony if you are able to assist. 
  

January Kay Davis 
February Joy Harvey 
March Anthony Daintith 
April Bridgette Cole 
May Frank Ostini 
June Amanda Gregor 
July David Craig 
August Tony Fitzpatrick 
September Meg Reeves 
October Kim Jarvis 
November Jane & Bill Fairgrieve 
December   

 
Junior Spring Racing Carnival  
 
The “Junior Spring Racing Carnival” is designed to recognise our talented junior ORC runners and enable them the 
opportunity to compete against other junior members in their own age group. There will be 3 events in the Junior Spring 
Racing Carnival being the last Wednesday of the month at Elephant Park during spring. 
 
Dates  
28 September 2016 (including BBQ) 
26 October 2016 
30 November 2016 
 
Full details available on the website (click here)  
 

Committee Meeting Update 

The committee has met again since our last newsletter, the following items were discussed;  

 Budget update:  
- Registrations; we are still slightly down on numbers in comparison to last year, however we still have a steady 
flow of new members on a weekly basis. 
- Quotes were obtained for the purchase of the portable shelter for our timing coordintor(s) with a resolution 
passed to purchase. Micheal and John will soon have a little protection from the crazy weather we have been 
experiencing.   

 Spring Program:  
- Confirmed 1 new run 
- Junior Racing Spring Carnival - this will see a three part series that focuses on our Junior Members, Ribbons to 
be awarded for 1st, 2nd and 3rd M and F in the specified age categories.  

 Christmas Party: due to a booking issue, we now have an updated date for our Christmas Party - 
3 December 2016. We will be in town this year. Further information will be provided in the next newsletter.  

 Planning Committee: ORC and OCCRF will form a planning committee to develop a long term plan for both 
groups  

 Elephant Park Upgrade: ongoing  

 Constitution: ongoing  

  

http://www.orangerunners.com.au/wp-content/uploads/2016/08/JUNIOR-SPRING-RACING-CARNIVAL.pdf


 
 
 
 

 
 

Thanks for reading... signing off for this Newsletter - Renai McArdle - President 
 


